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Tanner LLC (www.tannerco.com) has been selected as one of 20 organizations that
will be recognized as one of the 2012 Utah Work/Life Award Winners. Jeff Bickel,
Tanner’s Managing Partner, credits the Utah CPA firm’s “long-standing vision that
each of our professionals will have a positive impact in the lives of those with whom
we work every single day. We are proud to be numbered among a very select group of

companies that are officially recognized as Ut ah’s Best Places to Work.”

The winning companies demonstrated a dedication to nurturing and enhancing the
lives of their employees in the workplace. They were rated in four key areas:
Flexibility & Benefits, Whole Life, Workplace Excellence, and Business and Personal
Success. The Utah CPA firm’s professionals, along with their peers from 19 other
companies, will be recognized at the 14th annual Work/Life Awards celebration on
October 25th at the State Capital where they will share best practices and network at

the awards luncheon.

The Utah Department of Workforce Services has awarded Utah Work/Life Awards to
Utah companies for the last 14 years. These awards are meant to recognize companies
that work to provide their employees with opportunities to grow and develop
professionally their careers, while also preserving a healthy balance of work and life.
The award winners are divided into three groups: large, medium, and micro, with the

winners distributed throughout each.

Bickel stated, “What we are continuing to build here is a culture where each of us can
grow and thrive by making our own contributions. Tanner is a place where we are
stretched by the experiences that come from serving exceptional clients and being
part of something bigger. We appreciate this recognition of our professionals and our

culture.”
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